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Secretary
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission gg

y_1WashinJton, D. C. 20555 ,,

ATTN: Docketing and Service Branch f / F R 4 7 a (o o
SUBJECT: Comments on Proposed Rule 10 CFR Part 2 as published in the

Federal Register on October 25, 1982

Gentlemen:

I am writing to strongly support the proposed rule which deals with the
immediate effectiveness element for power reactor construction permits.

The proposed rule would delete the redundant review by the Appeals Board
of the licensing boards decision. In the Post-TMI climate it was decided
that the Nuclear Regulatory Commission, itself, should conduct this review.
Subsequent to that, both the Appeals Board and the Comission are reviewing
the merits of licensing board decisions. This is time consuming and does -

not represent an appropriate use of our review resources and as the
Commission is the ultimate supervisory authority and wishes to continue
doing these types of reviews, it is my feeling that the appeals board review
should be deleted.

I support this rule change.

Sincerely,
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John D. Parkyn~
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